

Daniel D. Bowles
Superintendent of Schools
www.nscsd.org

January 16, 2020

Dear Parents of Lakeshore Road Elementary Students,

We are excited to bring our Lakeshore Road and KWS Bear Road students together. We will be sharing additional information at the public listening session scheduled at Lakeshore Road Road Elementary on **Thursday, January 23rd at 6:00 pm**. We encourage parents to attend this meeting as we will allocate time for addressing concerns.

We thank you for your continued support as we work together to ensure a successful transition for our students and families.

Best regards,

Christopher Leahey

Associate Superintendent

Tina Chmielewski

Lakeshore Road Elementary Principal